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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Meredith Whitten 

on behalf of the 

Covent Garden 

Community 

Association

NOBJ2016/3432/P 11/08/2016  23:14:42 The CGCA has no objection to the proposals, however, we note that cyclists will have to navigate quite 

a number of stairs to get to the cycle storage in the basement. Thus, the CGCA suggests that the 

applicant install troughs along the side of the stairs to make it easier to get bicycles from the ground 

floor to the basement.
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